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According to Oregon Secretary of State Tobias Read, upholding the current voting 

system is critical, as Oregon — which implemented the Oregon Motor Voter Act in 

2016– is among states leading the nation in voter turnout. 

 

Why change what is not broken? Keep your hands off our successful mail-in voting 

process! 


